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COVID-19 PROGRAM AWARNESS 

Mechanical Engineering Department has organized a webinar on “Covid-19 

Awareness Program” on 16th October 2020 for the faculty members and students. 

The expert was delivered by Dr. Nirav B. Patel. MD Surgeon, Chintuba 

(Chhaydo) Hospital, khergam, Navsari. He provided information to all the faculty 

and students of the college about masks, hand hygiene, social distancing, reverse 

quarantine and immunity boost-up practices. Besides this he guided about the 

different types of checks and treatments available. On this occasion, the principal 

of the polytechnic Mr. C. H. Bhatt sir and Head of mechanical department 

Mr. B. N. Patel sir was literally greeted and thanked. 
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